

BBPSRH/Parent/2024-25/96

17 March 2025

"From Pre-Primary to Primary — Join Us in Celebration"

Dear Parents,

We are glad to inform you that the students of Pre-Primary (2024-25) will be graduating to Class I, marking a significant transition in their learning journey. To celebrate this milestone, the "Graduation Ceremony" has been scheduled for Friday, 21 March 2025.

You are requested to grace this occasion with your benign presence and be seated by 8:45 a.m.

Venue: Block 1, Pre Primary Wing

Section	Reporting Time for Parents
PP A, B, C	
	09:00 AM
PP D, E, F	
	11:15 AM

Please note:

- Kindly collect the final term appraisal card from your ward's respective class teacher after the ceremony.
- > The new academic session will commence from 2 April 2025. School timings will remain unchanged until further notice. The availability of the book set will be communicated to you soon.
- > The uniform for Class I will be changed as per the Primary students' dress code. For your convenience, the uniform vendor will be available within the school premises on 21.3.2025 and Class -I uniform can be Further purchases can be done from the authorized school uniform shop.

Haratts Uniforms. 10/1, Sector-8, Rohini (Opposite Balaji Complex).

We appreciate your cooperation in making this event a success and look forward to your presence.

Warm Regards,

Principal